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During the March 5, 2024 City Council meeting, City Manager Darrell George presented 
Mayor Karen Bass’s March 5, 2024 statement regarding Hyperion. 
 
Below is a transcript of the City Manager’s presentation of that statement: 
 

Transcript: 

"El Segundo is an important partner to the Hyperion Water Reclamation Plant and Los 
Angeles’ work to combat climate change, modernize infrastructure and ensure that our 
communities and beaches are clean and safe. The poor communication and partnership that 
El Segundo has experienced is unacceptable and we are committed to locking arms with 
Mayor Boyles and the City Council to ensure there is clear, transparent communication and 
accountability as we set expectations for the next chapter at Hyperion. As we move beyond 
the impacts from historic rainfall last month, I am directing my office and L.A. Sanitation to 
work closely with El Segundo’s leadership to consider organizational improvements, 
resources, and outside expertise to ensure Hyperion maintains peak performance and 
communicates clearly with our neighbors in El Segundo – City of Los Angeles Mayor Karen 
Bass." 


